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Oggetto: Thank you from the ISFG Board

Dear leaders of the ISFG Working Groups,
 
You have no doubt heard the good news that the Impact Factor has been recently
reinstated for our journal FSI Genetics (see https://www.isfg.org/News;422).
 
The ISFG Board would like to express our appreciation and admiration for your
efforts this past year with writing letters to Clarivate. Your letters and support are
much appreciated and have been documented on the ISFG website:
https://www.isfg.org/Clarivate+suppression.
 
Thank you for all that you do individually and collectively to strengthen the forensic
genetics community around the world. It is a pleasure to associate with such fine
scientists and wonderful people.
 
Best wishes,
John
 
John M. Butler
ISFG President, on behalf of the ISFG Board


